
Their potential will be maximized by offering them new challenges and opportunities. 

   3 July 2014   Volume 11 

Principal’s Corner 

End of Term 2 
Tomorrow is the end of term 2. It is difficult to believe that we are actually half way 
through the year but when we look back over the term it is interesting to look at all the 
exciting activities that the students have been involved in. 

Special Olympic Days - soccer and league 
Arbor day planting 

Matariki celebrations 
Dance Competitions 

Art Designs 
Again on behalf of the Management team our thanks for the ongoing support that we 
receive from the Parents/Caregivers and local community, we really appreciate this and 
look forward to another busy and productive term beginning on Monday 21st July.  

Room 6 Crawshaw 
Val Jones has extended her leave until the end of term 3, Fleur Lucas will remain the 
teacher for this time. 

School Visitors 
A reminder for visitors to school (incl Parents/Caregivers and outside agencies) to call in 
at the front desk, even if you are only dropping something off.  Please do not go straight 
to any classroom unannounced as this tends to cause unnecessary disruption to       
classes.   Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.  

Reminder - Board Of Trustees position   
A position for a parent representative has become available on the Board of Trustees.   
If you would like further information as to what the position entails or would like to put 
your name forward please in the first instance contact the Board Chairperson -  
Shelley Campbell on 021 160 5041.  Feel free to send a text message expressing your 
interest and Shelley will phone you back. 

Important Term Dates  
Term 2 ends tomorrow Friday 4th July -Term 3 begins Monday 21st July. 

Quote: “These days people seek knowledge, not        
wisdom. Knowledge is of the past, wisdom is of the  
future.”  

Tony Kane 

Principal 

2014 School Term Dates 
 

Term 2 - Monday 5th May to Friday 4th July 
Term 3 - Monday 21st July to Friday 26th September 
Term 4 - Monday 13th Oct to Friday 12th December 

If you think your child may be interested in any of the above sports, a 
Registration Form can be requested to be sent home via your child's 
classroom communication notebook. 



During March, several students 
were taken on a flight over Hamilton 
and Raglan in a light aircraft. They 
had a wonderful time and got a new 
perspective of their world. 

Settling into their seats. 

Taxiing out! Last minute checks. … they’re off. 

What a great time they all had. 


